
 
GENERAL HASA MEETING MINUTES 

Tuesday, November 19, 2024 
7pm, Z-Hall 

 
 
Opening Prayer – Hail Mary 
 
 
Welcome/President’s Update      Emily Marks, President 
● Technology Speaker – 2/20/25 

o Protect Young Eyes – A Tech Ready Home – was selected – feel free to follow on 
Instagram or Facebook for more info – parent session is 2/20 from 6:30-8pm followed 
by student sessions on Friday 2/21 

● Ignatius Book Fair during CSW 
o In the Library – 70% Non-Catholic / 30% Catholic Books  
o Open during open house during Catholic Schools Week 
o Will need volunteers 

● Santa Shop 
o All sign ups moved online 
o Started e-Wallet – going well 

● Read-a-thon 
o Coming in Febrauary 

 
Vice President’s Update                      Jennifer Dagnall, Vice President 
● Monthly teacher lunch feedback 

o About $35 to carry over from 1st month  
o HASA paid for plates, napkins, etc. 

● Catholic Schools Week  
o Plan to provide longer lunch for teachers on Weds again – will need volunteers / HASA 

will also provide catered lunch for teachers on this day 
 
Secretary’s Update               Mary Jo Kormushoff, Secretary 
● Monster Mash Summary 

o 95 families, 125 boys – great turnout – came in slightly over budget 
● Winter Uniform Exchange – 1/14/24 
● Spirit Wear back open during CSW 

 
Treasurer’s Update      Angela Morabito-Conrad, Treasurer 
● Acme Cash Back 

o Reminder due by 2/15 
● Budget 

o Waiting on accounting detail from Business Office – yet to receive 



 
Spectacular         Bernadette Gibson, Marketing 

o Paddle Raise – improvements to band and art room 
o Not just a fundraiser but a celebration of our school 
o Gift card palooza coming out in December 
 

Principal’s Report       Anthony Rohr, Principal 
o Thank you to all volunteers 
o Catholic Schools Week Help will be needed 
o Enrollment in Cleveland Diocese increased 3.1% 
o St. Sebastian – 325 last year, current at 335 
o Ed choice, Angel scholarships, parish scholarship totaled over $1M 

 
St. Sebastian Foundation Scholarship                       Kathy Holaday, Director of Development 

o Went over scholarships available through the foundation – due 1/24/25 
o We Give Catholic Campaign coming up – ‘welcoming spaces’  

 
Scholarships and Tuition Discussion    Milissa Smith, Business Manager 

o Review of Ed Choice 
o First year was a learning experience 
o 1/13/25 registration open for current families first 
o Parents will receive projected tuition in June 
o Will create a registration checklist for parents to follow 

 
Closing Prayer – The Lord’s Prayer 


